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June 2, 2022

Mr. Peter Ratto, Board Chairman
San Mateo County Transit District
1250 San Carlos Avenue

San Carlos, California 94070-1306

Dear Chairman Ratto,

I’ve written to the Administrator of the Federal Transit Administration, Nuria
Fernandez, in support of SamTrans’ application for funding under the Low or No
Emission Grant Program, and a copy of my letter is enclosed for you.

| hope this will be helpful to SamTrans, and should you have any questions or

comments, you can contact Eric Henshall in my Washington, D.C. office at
(202) 225-8104.

All my best,

e

v

nna G. Eshoo
Member of Congtress

Enclosure

cc: Members, San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors
Mr. Carter Mau, Acting General Manager & CEO
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